
From: Carlo Caltabiano   
Sent: 26 October 2023 14:04 
To: Planning 
Subject: Email of support for the planning application for 1 Museum Street 
(2023/2510/P) 
 
I am writing in support of the planning application for the redevelopment of 1 
Museum Street, application 2023/2510/P (Selkirk House, 1 Museum Street…) I 
welcome improvements to the public spaces on Museum Street and West 
Central Street, with new seating and plants, to improve safety and reduce anti-
social behaviour; and a new pedestrian route through the site from High 
Holborn to West Central St. 
 
 
 


